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SEEKING NEW PTA
OFFICERS

Want to get more involved at Ridgecrest?
The PTA has a great opportunity for you!

B

FOrR THE 2022-2028 scHooL YEAR
THERE ARE VICE PRESIDENT

POSITIONS AVAILABLE ON THE fT,
BOARD

PLEASE TNAQVIRE BY MARCH

CONTACT THE COMMITTEE IF INTERESTED OR
KNOW OF SOMEONE WHO WOVLD BE A GREAT
ADDITION TO OVR PTA TEAM!

E ARE HAPPY TO ANSWER QVESTIONS.
A CONVERSATION DOES NOT EQVAL A
MITMENT SO FEEL FREE TO JVST IN&UIg.

Julia Jensen
jjensen.esl@gmail.com

Scan for addt'l info
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